
 

 

 

 

February 13, 2019 

TO:  Delta-Mendota Subbasin Coordination Committee and Interested Parties  

 FROM: Cheri Worthy (on behalf of Federico Barajas, Executive Director) 

RE: PUBLIC WORKSHOP ON THE SUSTAINABLE GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT ACT FOR 

THE DELTA-MENDOTA SUBBASIN, TUESDAY, February 19th, 2019, 4:00 PM 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Workshop on the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act for 

the Delta-Mendota Subbasin has been called for Tuesday, February 19th, 2019, 4:00 – 6:00 PM at the 

College Greens Building, 1815 Scripps Drive, Los Banos, California, on items listed on the attached 

agenda, which is incorporated by reference and made a part hereof. 

  



 

 

 

 

Delta-Mendota Subbasin 

Public Workshop on the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 

 

Tuesday, February 19, 2019, 4:00 – 6:00 PM 

College Greens Building 

1815 Scripps Drive, Los Banos, CA 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Call to Order/Introductions 

 

2. Opportunity for Public Comment 

Report Items 

3. Public Workshop Presentation and Opportunity for Discussion with Individual GSP Groups 

 

4. ADJOURNMENT  


